
CITY OF RENTON 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Renton City Council has fixed the 28th day of January, 
2019, at 7:00 p.m. as the date and time for a public hearing to be held in the seventh 
floor Council Chambers of Renton City Hall, 1055 S. Grady Way, Renton, 98057, to 
consider the following: 
 

60% Direct Petition to Annex and proposed zoning of approximately 8 acres, It is 
bordered by NE 20th St to the north, Nile Ave NE to east, a parcel line near NE 
18th St (if extended) to the south, and Ilwaco Ave NE to the west. (File No. A-17-
002; Petitioner Bev Wolf) 

 
All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing and present written or oral 
comments regarding the petition. City Hall is fully accessible, and interpretative services 
for the hearing impaired will be provided upon prior notice. Call 425-430-6510 for 
additional information. 
 
 
 
 
Jason A. Seth, CMC 
City Clerk 
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